Diarmuid Collins

From: Diarmuid Collins

Sent: 03 October 2014 14:23

To: Des Johnson

Subject: Projects of Common Interest - Ref. No. PCI001
Attachments: PCIOO01 - EirGrid’s Proposed Scope of App_ 02102014 .pdf

To: Director of Planning.

On 29" September, 2014, An Bord Pleanala in its role as competent authority and by reference to article
10.4.(a) of Regulation 347/2013 invited Eirgrid to submit a proposal for the scope of material and level of
detail of information to be submitted as part of the application file. Eirgrid has now submitted a proposal
and it is attached.

Article 10.4 (a) of the Regulation cites the checklist referred to in Annex V1.1 (e} as the basis for the
identification. Qur Manual of Procedures provides that checklists may generally be obtained by consulting
the relevant website of the authority concerned.

The PCI Unit requests the input of the Strategic Infrastructure Section of An Bord Pleanala in relation to
this proposal.

D. Coliins.

From: Aidan.Gegghegan@eirgrid.com [mailio:Aidan.Geoghegan@eirgrid.com]
Sent: 03 October 2014 12:43

To: Diarmuid Collins
Subject: RE: Projects of Common Interest - Ref. No. PCI001

Dear Mr Collins,

Thank you for the invitation to submit to the Board our proposal for the scope of material and level of detail
of information to be submitted as part of the application file in respect of the proposed North-South 400kV
Interconnection Development.

| attach a copy of EirGrid’s proposal for your consideration. A hard copy will follow in the post.
| trust that the Board will find it of assistance in its deliberations.
Regards,

Aidan Geoghegan

Project Manager - North South 400kV Interconnection Development
EirGrid

The Oval,

160 Shelbourne Rd

Ballsbridge, Dublin 4.

Tel: +353 (0)1 2370443
Mob: +353 (0)87 628 6677
Email: gidan.geoghegan@eirgrid.com

Web: www.eirgrid.com




From: Diarmuid Collins [mailto:D.Collins@pleanala.ie]
Sent: 29 September 2014 15:31

To: Geoghegan, Aidan
Subject: Projects of Common Interest

Dear Mr.Geoghegan,
| refer to the PCI process in relation to the North-South Interconnector Project.

Article 10.4 (a) of Regulation 347/2013 provides, inter alia, that the competent authority shall identify,
in close cooperation with the other authorities concerned, and where appropriate on the basis

of a proposal by the project promoter, the scope of material and level of detail of information

to be submitted by the project promoter. as part

of the application file, to apply for the comprehensive decision,

An Bord Pleanala, in its role as competent authority, considers it appropriate to invite
Eirgrid to submit a proposal for the scope of material and level of detail of information to be submitted as
part of the application file.

You are requested to submit this material/information prior to any future meeting.

Regards.

Diarmuid Collins

Senior Administrative Officer
An Bord Pleandla

64 Marlborough Street
Dublin 1

Teil: 01-8588100

Facs: 01-8722684



